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The meeting officially opened at 10AM in the Town Hall meeting room. Those in
attendance were: Peter Ecklund, Rebecca Hagedorn and Bill Sandford.
This meeting is the final opportunity for voters to register before the State primary on
September 8, 2020. The COVID-19 will bring many changes to voting in the future.
We reviewed all the items on Election Net Reminders, dispositioned them, removed voter
registrations who moved out of jurisdiction and deaths and filed new voter registrations
We registered new voters and took Absentee ballot requests which we delivered to the
Town Clerk.
The meeting ended at 12PM.
The next meeting will be on October 24 2020 from 11:00PM to 12PM am at the Town Hall
meeting room.

 
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Peter Ecklund


